
From: Wendy Stevenson
To: Brendon Roberts
Subject: Site 68 Mixed Use Development Proposed Modification (SSD 6603 MOD1)
Date: Thursday, 3 September 2015 12:31:02 PM

Dear Mr Roberts
 
I refer to your letter dated 17 August 2015 inviting comment on the proposed modification
 to the mixed use development at Site 68 Sydney Olympic Park (SSD 6603 MOD1). The EPA
 will not be providing comments on the proposed modification, other than to note that all
 construction activities should be undertaken in accordance with relevant guidelines,
 including the relevant guidelines for noise, vibration, and erosion and sediment control.
 
Please call me if you have any questions.
 
 
Kind regards
 
Wendy
 
 
Wendy Stevenson
Senior Operations Officer
Environment Protection Authority
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This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or
 privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it
 immediately.
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the
 sender expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the Environment
 Protection Authority.
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